
NEWFOUNDLAND AND LABRADOR 
                              BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS OF PUBLIC UTILITIES 
 

 
 

NOTICE OF HEARING DATE 
 

 
 

Facility Association Taxi and Limousine Automobile Insurance Rates 

 

The public hearing of an application filed by Facility Association seeking approval of 

increased automobile insurance rates for its Taxi and Limousine class of business will 

begin at 9:30 a.m. on Wednesday November 5, 2014 in the Board’s hearing room, 

Prince Charles Building, 120 Torbay Road, St. John’s. 

 
Notice of this application was forwarded directly to policy holders and published in 

newspapers beginning March 26, 2014. A notice of hearing was published starting July 9, 

2014 inviting submissions, comments and presentations.    

 

CONSUMER ADVOCATE 

Mr. Thomas Johnson has been appointed by Government to act as Consumer Advocate in 

this proceeding. Mr. Johnson may be contacted as follows:  

Mail:   P.O. Box 5995, St. John’s, NL A1C 5X4  

Email:   tjohnson@odeaearle.ca  

Telephone:  709- 726-3524 

 
HOW TO PARTICIPATE 
 
Interested persons or organizations can participate in this proceeding by filing a request 

to make an Oral Presentation by 3:00 p.m., Thursday, October 30, 2014 or by 

submitting a Letter of Comment by 3:00 p.m., Wednesday, November 12, 2014. 

 
Individuals who have previously indicated an interest in participating will be contacted 

by the Board regarding the schedule for the hearing. 

 

All documentation filed to date is available online at www.pub.nl.ca or from the Board 

upon request. 

 

 



 

HOW TO CONTACT THE BOARD 

All correspondence and requests for copies of the application or further information 

should be submitted to the Board Secretary at: 

 Office:  Suite E210, Prince Charles Building, 120 Torbay Road, St. John’s 

 Mail:   P.O. Box 21040, St. John’s, NL, A1A 5B2 

 Telephone: 709-726-8600; 1-866-782-0006 

 Facsimile: 709-726-9604 

 E-mail: ito@pub.nl.ca  

 

Dated at St. John’s, Newfoundland and Labrador, this 9th day of October 2014. 
 
Cheryl Blundon 
Board Secretary 
 


